


SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Minutes of the September 3rd  2021 Virtual BOD Meeting
Officers present via Zoom: Alan Raul, Ralph Sutter, Kaye Raul and John Waller
Absent:  Earl Kaplan
Training Officer Alan Raul called the meeting to order at 6:32 pm.
The Minutes of the BOD meeting of 07/30/2021 were approved as submitted.
Treasurer Kaye Raul gave an update of club financial activity indicating that she had filed Form SI-100 with the State of California confirming the composition of the SLO Bytes Board of Directors.    As always, her Treasurer’s Report will be inserted in the SLO Bytes monthly newsletter, HardCopy.
Alan will post his First Session Notes on the SLO Bytes Bulletin Board prior to the General Meeting on 09/05/21.
The Second Session for that meeting will continue the successful Potpourri format of the past several months.
The meeting ended at 6:47 pm
Ralph Sutter







